ALABAMA VOTER REGISTRATION ADVISORY BOARD

HMinutes-
02/25/2021

Conference Call
415-655-0001

Members present were Chairan Jo Stiefel, Adonis Balley, Benjamin Jones, Don Milligan, Darwin
Prewitt, Eugenia Stone, and Debbie Page. Members Bob Sanders and Fay Poole ware not on the call.
Jeff Elrod was present to represent the Secretary of State's Office.

Chaiman  Stiefel called the meeting {0 order. Chairman Stiefel notified the Board that the mesting
notice was published online to comply with the Alabama Open Meetings Act and said notice was
attached to the agenda. Jeff Eirod called the roll and Chaiman Stiefel notified the Board that seven
members were prasent and a quorum was met. Chairman Stiefel asked the Board to review the agenda
forthe day. Board Member Stone motioned to approve and Board member Jones seconded the motion.
The Board unhanimously approved the agenda. Chairman Stiefel asked the Board to review the minutes
from the 12/10/2020 mesting. Board Member Stone motioned to approve the minutes and Board
member Page seconded the motion. The Board unanimously approved the minutes.

Qid Businass

Board member Milligan reported that no action has been taken to address photo ID law changes yet,
but that he was going to discuss further with Board members Poole and Prewitt.

New Business

Chairman Stiefel informed the Board that the time 1o elect a new chairman is approaching. The election
will be held at the next Board meeting. Jeff Elrod provided an update on legislation {HB314) and the
NVRA process (2" mailer being sent in April). Board members also discussed the use of GIS$ for counties
as it relates to voter registration purposes. The GIS component of PowerProfile will be availabla in
December 2021.

Next Meeting Date/Adiournment

The next meeting was set for April 15, 2021 at 2:00pm. Board member Milligan motioned to adjourn and
the motion was seconded by Board member Prewitt. All members voted in favor.

Submitted by Jeff Elrod
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